
CITY OF SEGUIN 

 

 

To:          City Council 

From:      Steven Purchase, Fleet Manager, Fleet Services.          

(Water Utilities Department) 

Date:       September 2, 2025 

Subject: Resolution Authorizing Purchase of Two Vehicles for 

the Water Utilities Department  

 

Historical Background 

Currently, Water Utilities is requesting to add two F750 Crew trucks to the fleet, 

due to new staffing positions and workload. The new additional vehicles will not 

only have higher towing capacity, allowing the department to move equipment 

more safely and efficiently, but they will also allow for more material to be 

transported to jobsites. The department requires a medium-duty crew cab truck 

upfitted with a utility toolbox bed, advanced work warning lighting, running boards, 

a power inverter, and an air compressor. Utilizing the city's various vendors, we 

acquired an HGAC participant's quote for a vehicle matching our specification from 

Cavender Grande Ford/ Cobalt in the amount of $298,160.00 each (X2 $596,320) 

 

  Action Requested 

Seeking approval from the city's council for the purchase of two vehicles for the 

Water Utilities Department  

Procurement Methodology & Funding Source 

Funding for this project has been secured in the 2025 Water Utilities Capital Project 
Funds  

 

Staff Recommendation 

Staff recommend the agreement be executed with Project number 

WWW25WOCREWTRUCKS 

ATTACHMENTS 

1. Cavender Grande Ford/ Cobalt HGAC Contract HT06-20 Quote for new trucks 
 



 


